
“This is a happy school where pupils achieve well in terms of their personal, as well as academic 
development and are growing up as responsible caring young people.” Ofsted 2015 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

8th June 2017 
Sports Morning – 30th June 2017 

Dear Parents, 
 
As you will have seen in our newsletter, this year’s Sports Morning at Cornerstone will take place on 
Friday, 30th June 2017. 
 
After the sporting events have finished, we invite families to stay and enjoy a picnic with their child 
over lunch-time, finishing at 1pm. The children will then be staying at school until the usual time of 
3.15pm. You are welcome to bring a picnic for yourself and your child to enjoy together. 
 
Should you wish for the school to provide a picnic lunch for your child, please let us have your 
choices using the form below by Thursday, 22nd June 2017. This will be free of charge for pupils in 
Years R to 2, and £2.15 for pupils in Years 3 and 4. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Tim Clarke 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 

 
I would like to order a picnic lunch for my child for the Sports Morning on 30th June 2017. 
 
 
 

Child’s Name: ________________________________            Class: _________________________ 
 
 
o Baked chicken grill in a bap, with crunchy vegetable sticks 
 
o Vegetable goujons in a bap, with crunchy vegetable sticks 

 
Both meals include a twin lolly, mini flapjack and an apple-juice drink.  
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